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account the complexity and diverse nature of prevailing models of care and
contemporary practice. The recommendations in this guideline are intended to
inform the development of relevant national- and local-level health policies and
clinical protocols. Therefore the target audience includes national and local
public health policy-makers implementers and managers of maternal and child health
programmes health care facility managers nongovernmental organizations (NGOs)
professional societies involved in the planning and management of maternal and
child health services health care professionals (including nurses midwives general
medical practitioners and obstetricians) and academic staff involved in training
health care professionals.
Mergent International Manual 2003
Tivoli Integration Scenarios Redbooks Tivoli Integration Scenarios Team IBM
2011-01-11 This IBM® Redbooks® publication provides a broad view of how Tivoli®
system management products work together in several common scenarios. You must
achieve seamless integration for operations personnel to work with the solution.
This integration is necessary to ensure that the product can be used easily by the
users. Product integration contains multiple dimensions, such as security,
navigation, data and task integrations. Within the context of the scenarios in
this book, you see examples of these integrations. The scenarios implemented in
this book are largely based on the input from the integration team, and several
clients using IBM products. We based these scenarios on common real-life examples
that IT operations often have to deal with. Of course, these scenarios are only a
small subset of the possible integration scenarios that can be accomplished by the
Tivoli products, but they were chosen to be representative of the integration
possibilities using the Tivoli products. We discuss these implementations and
benefits that are realized by these integrations, and also provide sample
scenarios of how these integrations work. This book is a reference guide for IT
architects and IT specialists working on integrating Tivoli products in real-life
environments.
Critical Medical Anthropology Jennie Gamlin 2020-03-12 Critical Medical
Anthropology presents inspiring work from scholars doing and engaging with
ethnographic research in or from Latin America, addressing themes that are central
to contemporary Critical Medical Anthropology (CMA). This includes issues of
inequality, embodiment of history, indigeneity, non-communicable diseases,
gendered violence, migration, substance abuse, reproductive politics and
judicialisation, as these relate to health. The collection of ethnographically
informed research, including original theoretical contributions, reconsiders the
broader relevance of CMA perspectives for addressing current global healthcare
challenges from and of Latin America. It includes work spanning four countries in
Latin America (Mexico, Brazil, Guatemala and Peru) as well as the trans-migratory
contexts they connect and are defined by. By drawing on diverse social practices,
it addresses challenges of central relevance to medical anthropology and global
health, including reproduction and maternal health, sex work, rare and chronic
diseases, the pharmaceutical industry and questions of agency, political economy,
identity, ethnicity, and human rights.
Modern Photography 1980

Government Reports Announcements & Index 1984
Indigenous knowledge for climate change assessment and adaptation Nakashima,
Douglas 2018-12-31
The Artist's Guide to Human Anatomy Gottfried Bammes 2004-01-01 Presents a guide
to human anatomy and its depiction in art, with advice on drawing various poses
and motions.
Roraima John Hemming 1990
Accountable Aid Patricia Feeney 1998 In this work, the author examines the case of
the Rondonia Natural Resource Management Project (PLANAFLORO) in the Amazon,
funded by the World Bank, and considers the frustrations created when local NGOs
and communities were effectively excluded from decisions about a project that
claimed to be participatory.
Water security and the sustainable development goals Centre international pour la
sécurité et la gestion durable de l'eau 2019-04-30
Getting to Know Waiwai Alan Campbell 2002-09-11 Living with the Wayapi, and their
charismatic leader Waiwai, is a serious adventure. It is demanding, and can turn
dangerous in a moment. The environment is a difficult one, but beautiful and
baffling in its richness. And the job of learning about the people is like a
journey without end. Alan Campbell tells the story of these people, and of the
time he spent with them, in an imaginative, beautifully written account which
looks back from a century into the future to relate a way of life that is being
destroyed. In doing so, he addresses important and complex issues in current
anthroplogical theory in a way which makes them accessible without sacrificing any
of their subtlety.
Cloherty and Stark's Manual of Neonatal Care Anne R. Hansen 2016-10-11 Concise and
easy to read, this popular manual has provided a practical approach to the
diagnosis and medical management of problems in the newborn through seven
outstanding editions. The Eighth Edition of Cloherty and Stark’s Manual of
Neonatal Care maintains that tradition of excellence, offering NICU physicians,
neonatal-perinatal fellows, residents, and neonatal nurse practitioners quick
access to key clinical information, fully updated to reflect recent advances in
the field. Written in an easy-access outline format, this extensively revised
edition covers current, practical approaches to the evaluation and management of
routine and complex conditions encountered in the fetus and the newborn.
WHO Recommendations on Intrapartum Care for a Positive Childbirth Experience World
Health Organization 2018-06-25 This up-to-date comprehensive and consolidated
guideline on essential intrapartum care brings together new and existing WHO
recommendations that when delivered as a package will ensure good-quality and
evidence-based care irrespective of the setting or level of health care. The
recommendations presented in this guideline are neither country nor region
specific and acknowledge the variations that exist globally as to the level of
available health services within and between countries. The guideline highlights
the importance of woman-centred care to optimize the experience of labour and
childbirth for women and their babies through a holistic human rights-based
approach. It introduces a global model of intrapartum care which takes into
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Medical Management of the Pregnant Patient Karen Rosene-Montella 2014-11-06 This
protocol-based book uses algorithms to discuss preconception care, care during
pregnancy, labor and delivery, and the link between postpartum and ongoing primary
care. The need for an educated provider community to care for pregnant patients is
enormous, and Medical Management of the Pregnant Patient provides a practical
handbook that addresses all aspects of this topic. A brief overview of physiology,
its impact on pregnancy and diagnostics, and treatment recommendations are
included. Each section covers both diseases that may exist independent of
pregnancy and diseases unique to pregnancy. Additionally, symptom-based complaints
are incorporated into each section and cross-referenced appropriately. Internal
medicine physicians, obstetricians, family practitioners and gynecologists alike
will benefit from the practical clinical guidelines presented in this book.
Movie Maker 1981
Marsden's Book of Movement Disorders Ivan Donaldson 2012-03-29 'Marsden's Book of
Movement Disorders' represents the final work of the late Professor C. David
Marsden, who was the most influential figure in the field of movement disorders,
in terms of his contributions to both research and clinical practice, in the
modern era. It was conceived and written by David Marsden and his colleague at the
Institute of Neurology, Prof. Ivan Donaldson. It was their intention that this
would be the most comprehensive book on movement disorders and also that it would
serve as the 'clinical Bible' for the management of these conditions. It provides
a masterly survey of the entire topic, which has been made possible only by vast
laboratory and bedside experience. The coverage of this comprehensive online
resource includes the full breadth of movement disorders, from the underlying
anatomy and understanding of basal ganglia function to the diagnosis and
management of specific movement disorders, including the more common conditions
such as Parkinson's Disease through to very rare conditions such as Neimann-Pick
disease. Chapters follow a structured format, featuring historical overviews,
definitions, clinical features, differential diagnosis, investigations and
treatment covered in a structured way. Figures include many original photographs
and diagrams of historical significance, which can all be downloaded as PowerPoint
presentations. Among these illustrations are still images of some original film
clips of some of Dr. Marsden's patients published here for the first time.
Comprehensively referenced, with links through to primary research journal
articles, and updated by experts from the Institute of Neurology at Queen Square,
'Marsden's Book of Movement Disorders' is a valuable reference for movement
disorder specialists and researchers, as well as clinicians who care for patients
with movement disorders.
Stereo Review 1989
Water, Cultural Diversity, and Global Environmental Change Barbara Rose Johnston
2011-12-07 Co-published with UNESCO A product of the UNESCO-IHP project on Water
and Cultural Diversity, this book represents an effort to examine the complex role
water plays as a force in sustaining, maintaining, and threatening the viability
of culturally diverse peoples. It is argued that water is a fundamental human
need, a human right, and a core sustaining element in biodiversity and cultural
diversity. The core concepts utilized in this book draw upon a larger trend in
sustainability science, a recognition of the synergism and analytical potential in
utilizing a coupled biological and social systems analysis, as the functioning
viability of nature is both sustained and threatened by humans.
Conference Proceedings--environment and Development Libby Bassett 1983
Hypertension in Pregnancy Alexander Heazell 2010-08-26 Hypertensive disorders are
among the most common medical complications of pregnancy, with an incidence of
approximately 6-10%. This spectrum of conditions includes essential hypertension,
pre-eclampsia and HELLP syndrome. For patients with pre-existing hypertension,
management ideally commences prior to conception, and continues through pregnancy
to the postnatal period. This book provides information on the evidence-based
management of women with hypertension throughout pregnancy, supported by important
background information on the etiology, risk-factors and pathophysiology of these
disorders. Illustrated with accompanying algorithms, tables and lists for quick
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reference on diagnostic criteria, drugs and side-effects, this book will help
clinicians rapidly gain access to the information they need to care for these
patients. This will to be of interest to all grades of obstetric trainees as well
as specialists, obstetric anesthetists and anesthetic trainees, midwives and
maternal-fetal physicians.
Television Digest, with Consumer Electronics 1989
Rainforest Mafias Cesar Muñoz Acebes 2019 "This report documents how illegal
logging by criminal networks and resulting forest fires are connected to acts of
violence and intimidation against forest defenders and the state's failure to
investigate and prosecute these crimes."--Publisher website, viewed September 27,
2019.
Forest governance by indigenous and tribal peoples Food and Agriculture
Organization of the United Nations 2021-03-25 The document summarizes the report
that, based on a review of more than 250 studies, demonstrates the importance and
urgency of climate action to protect the forests of the indigenous and tribal
territories of Latin America as well as the indigenous and tribal peoples who
protect them. These territories contain about a third of the continent's forests.
That's 14% of the carbon stored in tropical forests around the world; These
territories are also home to an enormous diversity of wild fauna and flora and
play a key role in stabilizing the local and regional climate. Based on an
analysis of the approaches that have proven effective in recent decades, a set of
investments and policies is proposed for adoption by climate funders and
government decision-makers in collaboration with indigenous and tribal peoples.
These measures are grouped into five main categories: i) strengthening of
collective territorial rights; ii) compensate indigenous and tribal communities
for the environmental services they provide; iii) facilitate community forest
management; iv) revitalize traditional cultures and knowledge; and v) strengthen
territorial governance and indigenous and tribal organizations. Preliminary
analysis suggests that these investments could significantly reduce expected
carbon emissions at a low cost, in addition to offering many other environmental
and social benefits.
Microtimes 1998
Peace Courier 1990
The Land Within Pedro García Hierro 2005 By describing the fabric of relationships
indigenous peoples weave with their environment, The Land Within attempts to
define a more precise notion of indigenous territoriality. A large part of the
work of titling the South American indigenous territories may now be completed but
this book aims to demonstrate that, in addition to management, these territories
involve many other complex aspects that must not be overlooked if the risk of
losing these areas to settlers or extraction companies is to be avoided. Alexandre
Surralls holds a doctorate in anthropology from the School for Higher Studies in
Social Sciences and is a researcher on the staff of the National Centre for
Scientific Research. Pedro Garca Hierro is a lawyer from Madrid Complutense
University and the Pontifical Catholic University of Peru. He has worked with
various indigenous organizations, on issues related to the identification and
development of collective rights and the promotion of intercultural democratic
reforms.
Parentology Dalton Conley 2014-03-18 An award-winning scientist offers his
unorthodox approach to childrearing: “Parentology is brilliant, jaw-droppingly
funny, and full of wisdom…bound to change your thinking about parenting and its
conventions” (Amy Chua, author of Battle Hymn of the Tiger Mother). If you’re like
many parents, you might ask family and friends for advice when faced with
important choices about how to raise your kids. You might turn to parenting books
or simply rely on timeworn religious or cultural traditions. But when Dalton
Conley, a dual-doctorate scientist and full-blown nerd, needed childrearing
advice, he turned to scientific research to make the big decisions. In
Parentology, Conley hilariously reports the results of those experiments, from
bribing his kids to do math (since studies show conditional cash transfers
improved educational and health outcomes for kids) to teaching them impulse
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control by giving them weird names (because evidence shows kids with unique names
learn not to react when their peers tease them) to getting a vasectomy (because
fewer kids in a family mean smarter kids). Conley encourages parents to draw on
the latest data to rear children, if only because that level of engagement with
kids will produce solid and happy ones. Ultimately these experiments are very
loving, and the outcomes are redemptive—even when Conley’s sassy kids show him the
limits of his profession. Parentology teaches you everything you need to know
about the latest literature on parenting—with lessons that go down easy. You’ll be
laughing and learning at the same time.
Asian Sources Electronics 2005
Liverpool and Manchester Photographic Journal 1981
Bibliography of Scientific and Industrial Reports 1968
Government Reports Annual Index 1968
The British Journal of Photography 1981
A Hatchery Manual for the Common, Chinese, and Indian Major Carps V. G. Jhingran
1985
Field & Stream 1972-05 FIELD & STREAM, America’s largest outdoor sports magazine,
celebrates the outdoor experience with great stories, compelling photography, and
sound advice while honoring the traditions hunters and fishermen have passed down
for generations.
7 Laws You Must Honor To Have Uncommon Success Mike Murdock 2012-09 Experience
With God Creates A Different Reward Than The Laws of God. Every Law Contains A
Different Reward. Your Love For God Does Not Guarantee A Productive Life. In This
Fascinating Study, Dr. Mike Murdock Reveals The Hidden Laws That Guarantee Your
Personal Success.
F & S Index International Annual 1993
Mobile Museums Felix Driver 2021-04-19 Mobile Museums presents an argument for the
importance of circulation in the study of museum collections, past and present. It
brings together an impressive array of international scholars and curators from a
wide variety of disciplines – including the history of science, museum
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anthropology and postcolonial history - to consider the mobility of collections.
The book combines historical perspectives on the circulation of museum objects in
the past with contemporary accounts of their re-mobilisation, notably in the
context of Indigenous community engagement. Contributors seek to explore processes
of circulation historically in order to re-examine, inform and unsettle common
assumptions about the way museum collections have evolved over time and through
space. By foregrounding questions of circulation, the chapters in Mobile Museums
collectively represent a fundamental shift in the understanding of the history and
future uses of museum collections. The book addresses a variety of different types
of collection, including the botanical, the ethnographic, the economic and the
archaeological. Its perspective is truly global, with case studies drawn from
South America, West Africa, Oceania, Australia, the United States, Europe and the
UK. Mobile Museums helps us to understand why the mobility of museum collections
was a fundamental aspect of their history and why it continues to matter today.
Praise for Mobile Museums 'This book advances a paradigm shift in studies of
museums and collections. A distinguished group of contributors reveal that
collections are not dead assemblages. The nineteenth and twentieth centuries were
marked by vigorous international traffic in ethnography and natural history
specimens that tell us much about colonialism, travel and the history of knowledge
– and have implications for the remobilisation of museums in the future.’ –
Nicholas Thomas, University of Cambridge 'The first major work to examine the
implications and consequences of the migration of materials from one scientific or
cultural milieu to another, it highlights the need for a more nuanced
understanding of collections and offers insights into their potential for future
re-mobilisation.' – Arthur MacGregor
Proactive Support of Labor Paul Reuwer 2009-02-19 Enhances professional labor and
delivery skills by providing the expertise and step-by-step guidance for
preventing prolonged labor.
Popular Photography 1996-04
Delovie Lyudi 1994
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